7 18™ April 1986: page # 11 Henry Davis York, Solicitors, request
clarification from the Department of Lands regarding indemnity and
permissive occupancy of the Underwater Trail.

GRC/15/1834L-e
April 18, 1386

Mr. A.C. Leard

Regional Manager
Metropolitan Lands Office
Department of Lands
G.P.O. Box 39

SYDNEY N.S.W. 2001

Dear Sir
UNDERWATER NATURE TRAIL IN THOMPSONS BAY BETWEEN CLOVELLY AND COOGEE

We act for Pro Diving Services Pty. Limited of 27 Alfreda Street, Coogee
and we have been handed a copy of that company's letter to you dated 9th
April.

There are various matters which will arise for consideration. The
principal matters with which we are directly concerned are those in
relation to the indemnity to be provided by the company. Furthermore it
would appear appropriate that a grant of permissive occupancy be given to
the company as there are some elements of the proposal which involve
structures being erected on the area.

We would be obliged if at your convenience you would telephone us in order
that we may have the opportunity of discussing these matters with you so
that the matter might be concluded as quickly as possible.

Yours truly,

HENRy YORK
J

G.R. Christmas
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